Conciliator’s Report

20 March 2000

Since the last Committee meeting in September last year there have been no new dispute enquiries except for:

· Letters about generally applicable issues which have been referred to the Chairman

· One enquiry about whether a dispute is covered by the Code (which it is not).

Also, I have taken no further action on the issue where I had assessed that conciliation was not practicable, but where I was the assisting the parties to explore other options.  Both parties have paid for the time taken to assist to that point.  I am not aware of the current status of that issue.

I am therefore not dealing with any disputes at this time.
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